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DON ’ T  M I S S  

MEET THE TEACHER 
Friday, August 6, 2021 

5:30 PM – 7:00 PM 

Facemask are highly recommended.  

Only TWE students and Parents NO 
siblings allowed. 

Pick-Up Car Rider/Dismissal Tags 

WELCOME  BACK 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Wednesday, August 11, 2021 
Mom and Dad can walk the child to 
class on the first day of school.  

No siblings allowed. 

Breakfast 7:30 AM – 8:00 AM 

School Starts at 8:10 AM 

Lunch Visitors 
Lunch visitors are limited to one (1) guest per 
student per lunch visitation day ONLY on the 
designated days by the campus except on special 
events such as Grandparent’s day.  The campus 
principal must approve unusual circumstances. No 
siblings allowed 
No parent conferences during lunch visits. 

 

Parent/Guardian ID Required 

 

Parents/Guardians visiting the 
campus, picking up a student 
prior to the end of the school day 
or picking up a student without 
the car rider tag must show a 
valid government-issued photo 
identification at all times. 

Parent Lunches Tuesday and Thursday Only  
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SEPTEMBER REMINDERS 
Monday, September 6  

• NO SCHOOL – Labor Day Holiday 
 
Wednesday, September 15 

• Grandparents Luncheon  
Only grandparents due to space/seating 

Thursday, September 23  
• Early Dismissal  
• Parent Teacher Conferences 

 
Friday, September 24 

• NO SCHOOL – Teacher Work Day 

Wednesday, September 29, 2021 
4th Grade Hispanic Heritage Program 

7:00 PM – 8:00 PM 
School Cafeteria  

Only Mom and Dad Due to Space/Seating 
 

 

 

Monday, September 13 – Friday, September 17 

 

Each year, Americans observe National Hispanic 
Heritage Month from September 15 to October 15, 
by celebrating the histories, cultures and 
contributions of American citizens whose ancestors 
came from Spain, Mexico, the Caribbean and 
Central and South America. 

 

Transportation Changes 
At the beginning of the year, your child’s homeroom teacher will ask you how your child will be going home each day. If any changes occur 
throughout the year, you will need to send a “Change of Transportation” letter signed and dated to school prior to the change. For the safety of 
your child, we can only accept notes signed by parent/guardian or an email from the parent/guardian (Emails must be received from an email 
address on file in Family Access). Your change of transportation can be sent to attendancetwe@fortbendisd.com NO Phone Calls Will Be Accepted. 
In an emergency, you may fax your letter to 281-634-4494 before 2:00 pm on the day of the change. Transportation changes CANNOT be accepted 
over the phone. Exceptions will be only cleared through an administrator.  We cannot accept changes to transportation after 2:00 pm.  Also, if you 
need to check out your child for any reason, please do so no later 2:45 p.m. 
 

Early Leave 
Parents/Guardians picking up a student prior to the end of the school day must show a valid government-issued photo identification, sign the 
student out and wait in the designated area for the student.  The child will not be released to anyone except the parent/guardian unless a 
written note from the parent/guardian with a signature has been received.  A student needing to leave during the school day for appointments 
should remain in the classroom to maximize instructional time until the parent/guardian arrive(s).  School personnel will inform the student that the 
parent/guardian has arrived.  
 
Students who are not present for the 10:00 a.m. roll call will be marked absent for the day, unless they have a healthcare provider excuse. No early 
pickups will be allowed after 2:45 pm. Please help the front office by minimizing early pick-ups unless there is an emergency.  Students being picked 
up early on a consistent basis without significant cause will be referred to the Attendance Committee and District Social Worker for truancy.   

 
 
 

mailto:attendancetwe@fortbendisd.com
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The American Academy of Pediatrics on Monday, July 19, 2021 recommended that all children over 
the age of two wear masks when returning to school this year, regardless of vaccination status. 
The AAP, which said it is important for children to return to in-person learning this year, recommends 
that school staff also wear masks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.npr.org/2021/07/20/1018380783/everyone-should-wear-a-mask-in-schools-vaccinated-
or-not-u-s-pediatricians-say 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Campus Visitors  

Fort Bend ISD will allow all visitors on campus for the 2021-2022 school year. Campuses will communicate their 
visitor guidelines to their school community.  Visitor guidelines may vary per campus due to campus utilization 
and unique needs. Please contact your campus principal for information and procedures about attending on-
campus events. 
 
All visitors must present a valid photo ID at the front office when signing in prior to being approved to access 
the learning environment.   

By entering a District facility, all visitors will confirm they do not have COVID-19 symptoms and have not tested 
positive for COVID-19 in the last 10 days. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.npr.org/2021/07/20/1018380783/everyone-should-wear-a-mask-in-schools-vaccinated-or-not-u-s-pediatricians-say
https://www.npr.org/2021/07/20/1018380783/everyone-should-wear-a-mask-in-schools-vaccinated-or-not-u-s-pediatricians-say
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All absence notes; doctor notes and change 
of transportation should be emailed to: 

 
 

attendancetwe@fortbendisd.com 
 

 

 

 

 

Please send your students to school with all of his/her 
school items we are not taking dropped-off items at the 
front desk to help prevent the spread of COVID19. 
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